
 

      Skills for Learning, Learning for Life                                  Twitter: @steammillspri 

Diary Dates 
 

July 

15th  Leavers’ Production – 

1.30pm 

16th  Leavers’ Production – 6pm 

17th  School Disco 

 Pre-School/KS1 – 5.30 – 

6.15pm 

 KS2 – 6.20 – 7.30pm 

19th         Class 1 Magical Tea Party 

2.00pm 

23rd  Leavers’ Service – 1.30pm 

23rd Last day of term 

 

 

September  

2nd  INSET 

3rd Children return to school 

3rd Class 3 Swimming starts 

16th Class 4 We the Curious Trip – 

DATE IS NOW CONFIRMED 

 

 

Summer Fayre 
We would like to say a huge ‘Thank You’ to Louise Bent 

and all the wonderful parents who organised the Summer 

Fayre. Everyone had a lovely evening with a huge total of 

nearly £1400 raised.  Thank you also to everyone who 

attended.  We are keen now to get FOSM up and running 

again – look out for more details.  

 

Rights Respecting Schools Award 
This week we welcomed an assessor from UNICEF into 

school to judge the school’s work on the United Nations 

Rights of a Child as we aimed towards the Silver Award.  

She met with staff, Governors and children and we were 

thrilled when she announced that we were to be awarded 

the Silver!   A big thank you to Mrs Gallop who has led the 

way from the beginning of our journey and to the children 

who once again did us proud!   

 

Reports 
Annual reports will be sent out next Monday.  This year we 

have used a new layout which will give you the key 

information that you have told us you value in a clear 

format.  

 

School Disco 
Our final disco of the year will take place on Wednesday 

17th July.  Infants 5.30-6.15pm and juniors 6.20-7.30pm.  

Tickets available from the school office or on the door (£1 

each).  

 

Leavers’ Production 
By now you should have received information on tickets for the Leavers’ Play – do get in touch 

with the office if you have not received it.  

 

 

School Lunches 
Just remind parents that those children who are currently in year 2 and moving to year 3 in 

September will no longer be in receipt of Universal Free School Meals.  You will be asked to pay 

for any meals when you book them via ParentPay (unless you qualify for Free School Meals).  
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Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 

Pre-School            Jack D and Alexia 
 
Class 1                 Pacey, Amelia and Bailey 
 
Class 2                 Elwood, Teyha, Nevaeh and Eloise 
                        
Class 3                 Georgia and Elliott 
         
Class 4                 Howie and Archie 
         

United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child 
 
The Rights that we are exploring in July are: 

 

Article 12 – Every child has the right to say what they think in all matters affecting them, and ot 

have their views taken seriously 

 

Article 15 – Every child has the right to meet with other children and young people and to join 

groups and organisations, as long as this does not stop other people from enjoying their rights 

 

Article 30 – Every child has the right to learn and use the language, customs and religion of their 

family whether or not these are shared by the majority of the people in the country where they 

live 

 

Article 31 – Every child has the right to relax, play and join in a wide range of cultural and artistic 

activities.  
 


